
 City of Tacoma Planning and Development Services 
 
October 20, 2021 

INFRASTRUCTURE, PLANNING AND SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE 

On behalf of the Board of Building Appeals I am pleased to forward our recommendation to adopt an 
amendment in the City’s Tacoma Municipal Code – Title 2.02 Building Code related to compliance with the 
FEMA National Floodplain Insurance Program (NFIP) model ordinance requirements.  These amendments 
will incorporate code provisions for restricting construction or reconstruction of residential structures or the 
installation of water wells within floodways in the city.   

The Board of Building Appeals met on October 20, 2021 to review the code section proposed by City staff, 
and the Board voted in favor of adopting this new code provision. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Rory Connally, AIA, Chairman 
Board of Building Appeals  
 
cc. Board of Building Appeals  
  
  
  


